R.S.J.D.C. REUNION ON MAY 22ND 1994

What a good tumout at this Reunion. I was pleased to see over 40 people attending that evening to see
the special opening of the R.S.J.D.C Wall Plaque and Photographs. I will repeat my speech for those who
were unable to attend.

| member of the J.D.A.

1-Chairman of the J.D.A. Central Committee and Pat Goldring for their

Mavtin fogucd

“lL adies, Gentlemen and ex-pupils of the R.S.J.D.C

It is my great pleasure to welcome you all to the unveiling of the Wall Plague
and Memorial Pictures, performed by Laurel Waller. I also would like to
present flowers to our Guest of Honour, Laurel Waller who is the oldest

On behalf of the R.S.J.D.C Executive Comimittee, | would like to thank the

assistance in allowing us to use the half for our events and meetings since
the Reunion idea was first thought up. As a measure of our thanks from us
all, I would like to present the J.D.A a cheque for £75.00.

1 am sorry to say that this present committee of the R.S.J.D.C is now
disbanded and closed. | have been asked by some ex-pupils about a second
get-together and | hope there will be a few of you who will be prepared to get
the wheeis in motion. Good luck to you all.

Sorry, there will be no slide show tonight by Myer Sclomon but first of all ,
what everyone is waiting for, is a buffet in the Jimmy Cohen hall. The video
show will be shown afterwards by Harold Fallman.

Thank you all for coming.”
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COLLEEN DANIELS - SECRETARY

COMMENTS FROM MIKA BROJER, R.S.J.D.C CO-ORDINATOR.....

| regret in not being able to join you today to {aunch the new video tape of the R.S.J.D.C Old
Pupils. But | hope you will have an enjoyable evening watching the video tape and to treasure a
tape for your good memories.

| would like to ask you all to join me to give thanks to those who have been involved in making the
tape and editing and captioning Mrs. Benham’s speech. | know it took a rather long time to
prepare the tape but [ would like to remind you that we, the committee members have been very
busy and committed to meetings. We have had to consider the planning carefully to make sure
that all the ex-pupils enjoyed themselves throughout the Reunion programme.

Today is the last planned event for all the ex-pupils but | do hope it is not the ending and hope to
look forward to the young generation to organise another reunion some day in the near future.

As for my final few words before | step down from Co-ordinator, | wanted to say that it has been
very memorable to work with all the committee members and am pleased to see that the dreams
of two members have tumed out successfully. My special thanks to the Secretary and the
Treasurer who were chiefly involved in the work and took heavy responsibilities. They need to be
honoured and to be given the biggest applause.

Thanks to you all who joined us in the celebrations.

Shalom
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As Secretary of RSIDC, I and the rest of the above
committee wish to thank PAT GOLDRING, Chairman MARTIN
BOGARD and the rest of the CC Committee for permission
to use the JDA Club for fund raising for the reunion
which, so far has raised approximately £200. We hope
to see you all again in the 1991 events.

May I say what a pleasant surprise it was to see
MAURICE BALBES our oldest ex-pupil (85) and ‘PAM EVANS
(KING), who travelled all the way from Colchester with
her husband to see us all at our first event. Hope to
see them again!!!

Many thanks to all who support the fund raising.

COLLEEN DANIELS



